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August 9, 2021 
 
Dear Families,  
 
As Principal of Cesar Chavez School, it is a pleasure to welcome you to the 2021-2022 school year!  
 
Our number one priority at Cesar Chavez Elementary is the safety of our students and staff while 
delivering quality instruction. We are following Riverside County Health Department regulations 
of carefully cleaning and disinfecting the spaces impacted on a daily basis. We will continue to 
practice all health and safety procedures within work areas and classrooms. This includes wearing a 
face covering, regular hand-washing, daily cleaning of workspaces, high-touch surfaces, and social 
distancing when possible.  
 
We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our students can achieve 
their highest potential. We recognize that in order to be successful in school, our students need 
support from both the home and school. We know a strong partnership with you will make a great 
difference in your child’s education. As partners, we share the responsibility for our student’s 
success, and we want you to know that we will do our very best to carry out our responsibilities.   

Our schedule is Monday - Friday 8:15am -2:45 pm.  Students may come onto campus at 7:45 am 
if they would like to have breakfast and our first bell will ring at 8:10 a.m.  The instructional day 
will begin at 8:15 a.m. and conclude at 2:45 p.m. We will continue to have minimum days on 
Wednesdays. Our Wednesday instructional day schedule is 8:15 a.m.-1:45 p.m.   

Our after-school program (ASES) will not be in session the first week of school.  You may 
contact the ASES office by calling our school at (760) 398-2004 and pressing the number 7 for more 
information on our after-school program. 

I want to thank you for your partnership and understanding as we work together to promote a safe 
and healthy school and community environment.  The wonderful Cesar Chavez staff and I feel 
privileged to be a part of this school family. We thank you for your support and look forward to 
meeting you. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at dora.juarez@cvusd.us 
 
 
Cordially, 
  
Mrs. Juárez, Principal  
Cesar Chavez Elementary 
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